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Please be advised that Hazelwood Construction Services Inc., on behalf of the City of Nanaimo

will be completing sewer upgrades in your area, approximately from April 14, to August 1,

2025. 

During this construction period, traffic disruptions can be expected and detours may be in

effect. Every effort will be made to keep local disruptions to a minimum. Construction signs

will be posted and flagpersons will be on duty to assist with the traffic flow. Please exercise

caution, obey all signage placed for your safety and follow the directions of the flagpersons

on duty. If you have young children, please advise them of the dangers and limited visibility of

heavy equipment and trucks.

RAILWAY AVENUE SANITARY SEWER UPGRADES
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

April 11, 2025 City File: C1782

Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated!

For further information, please visit the

current construction project website:

https://www.nanaimo.ca/construction/Det

ails/1782

If you have any questions or require further

information regarding this project, contact

Engineering Projects: 250-756-5321. The

following people will also be able to assist

you:

HAZELWOOD CONSTRUCTION
Matt Clarke - Superintendent
250-618-0865
David Gourlay - Project Manager
250-716-1941

CITY OF NANAIMO
Chris Lang - Project Engineer
250-755-4495


